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Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention:. Mr. B. J. Youngblood, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 1
Division of Licensing
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Youngblood:

Reference: (1) Fermi 2
NRC Docket No. 50-341

(2) Detroit Edison to NRC letter, " Amended
Physical Security Plan", EF2-72016, dated
November 29, 1984.

Subject: Security Plan Revisions

Attached are six copies of page 5-19 of the Fermi 2 Physical
Security Plan for incorporation into the Amendment 5 of the
Plan as provided to you in Reference 2. The revision in-
volves deletion of the phrase which had required vehicles
within the protected area to be locked. This is Edison's
final submittal for consideration as Amendment 5. (Future
Plan revisions, if required, will be submitted as subsequent
amendments.)

Please direct any questions to Mr. O. K. Earle at (313)
586-4211.

Sincerel ,

'

cc: Mr. P. M. Byron *
Mr. M. D. Lynch * I

VMr. S. Brown
USNRC, Document Control Desk *
Washington D.C. 20555

* Without Attachment

When separated from enclosure, handle this document as
Decontrolled.
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